
Message 

From: 

on behalf of 
Sent: 
To: 

CC: 

Subject: 

Hi Christina, 

Mindala Wilcox [/o=lnglewood/ou=Exchange Administrative Group 
(FYDI BO HF 23SPDL T)/ en=Recip ients/ en =b46bfd8a le 12482fb4f97 3bea2 ld23c4-M inda I a Wi I cox] 
Mindala Wilcox 
2/12/2019 12:53:55 PM 
'Christina Erwin' [CErwin@esassoc.com]; Peter Puglese [/o=lnglewood/ou=Exchange Administrative Group 
(FYDI BO HF 23SPDL T)/ en=Recip ients/ en =a0aa41c64afa4flb9f 4a6b87 cf610752-Peter Pug Iese] 
Addie Farrell [AFarrell@esassoc.com]; Brian Boxer [BBoxer@esassoc.com]; Tom Gaul - Fehr & Peers 
(t.gaul@fehrandpeers.com) [t.gaul@fehrandpeers.com]; Netai Basu (n.basu@fehrandpeers.com) 
[n.basu@fehrandpeers.com]; Mike Samuelson (M.Samuelson@fehrandpeers.com) 
[M.Samuelson@fehrandpeers.com]; John Gard (j.gard@fehrandpeers.com) [j.gard@fehrandpeers.com] 

RE: IBEC: AB 987 

I'm available during the following: 
2./13: :J.Oarn-2.pm 
2/14: 12pm-3pm and 4:30-5:30pm 

Are we going to need to include Royce and Whit/Tiffany? 

Respectfu I ly, 

Mindy Wikox, AICP: Planning Manager: City of Inglewood 
Economic and Community Development Department 
Planning Division: One Manchester Boulevard: Inglewood, C.4 90301 
V(310) 412-5230: F{310) 412-5681: rnwilcox@cityofinglewood.org 

ExcEl.LENCE in Public Service. CoMf\111Tf\11ENT to Problem Solving. DETERl\l11Ni\TION to Succeed. 

PLEASE CONSIDER THE El\l\llRONMEl\IT BEFORE PRll\ITll\IG THIS EMAIL 

From: Christina Erwin [mailto:CErwin@esassoc.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, February 12, 2019 12:40 PM 
To: Mindala Wilcox <mwilcox@cityofinglewood.org>; Peter Puglese <ppuglese@cityofinglewood.org> 
Cc: Addie Farrell <AFarrell@esassoc.com>; Brian Boxer <BBoxer@esassoc.com>; Tom Gaul - Fehr & Peers 
(t.gaul@fehrandpeers.com) <t.gaul@fehrandpeers.com>; Netai Basu (n.basu@fehrandpeers.com) 
<n.basu@fehrandpeers.com>; Mike Samuelson (M.Samuelson@fehrandpeers.com) 
<M.Samuelson@fehrandpeers.com>; John Gard (j.gard@fehrandpeers.com) <j.gard@fehrandpeers.com> 
Subject: IBEC: AB 987 

Mindy and Peter, 

The project applicant is interested in discussing the AB 987 application and the transportation inputs that went into the 
initial application. They would like to set up a call between AECOM and our team, including City staff and F&P. I would 
like to schedule a call with F&P, the City staff, and the Applicant team to discuss. Can you and others on this email chain 
please suggest some times that you are available for a conversation on Wednesday 2/13 and Thursday 2/14? 

Thanks, 
Christina 




